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ROV Survey at Id-Daħla tal-Pieta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a survey will 

be carried out at Id-Daħla tal-Pieta, with the use of a Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV). 

The survey and the control of the ROV will be carried out remotely from land. 

 

Weather permitting, the survey is planned to be carried out between Tuesday 6th July 

2021 and Friday 16th July 2021, within the area formed by the imaginary line A, B, C and 

D as shown on attached chart: 

 

Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A  35° 53'.578   14° 29'.824 

 B  35° 53'.593   14° 29'.836 

C  35° 53'.589   14° 29'.806 

D  35° 53'.574   14° 29'.853 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution, and at slow speed (no wake) when in the vicinity, they are to cooperate with the 

contractor on site. 

 

They are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta 

VTS and by any enforcement personnel on site. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 177 

 




